Attachment G: Comments in Response to the Federal Register Notice and Efforts to Consult Outside the Agency
There was one comment received which stated that the taxpayers want smaller government and that the CDC budget should be cut by 50% immediately. A standard comment was sent back which acknowledged receipt of the comment and agreed to consider the comment going forward. 
